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By July 2020 the Safer Baby Collaborative intends to reduce the rate of avoidable stillbirths in the third trimester by 30 per cent in participating maternity services.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Victoria’s stillbirth rate is 6.2 per 1000 births. Awareness of risk factors for stillbirth remains low and research suggests many stillbirths are preventable. Safer Care Victoria (SCV) is using its partnership with the Institute for Healthcare Improvement (IHI) to lead the Safer Baby Collaborative and reduce Victoria’s stillbirth rate.
To register your interest, submit this completed form to Felicity Czarnecki, Safer Baby Collaborative Project Director: felicity.czarnecki@safercare.vic.gov.au by Friday 10 May 2019.
Registration information
	Organisation
	

	Contact name
	

	Title
	

	Address
	

	Email address
	

	Phone number
	


This registration form must be signed by a senior executive at your health service who can confirm and authorise the following:
Our health service wishes to participate in the SCV IHI breakthrough series – Safer Baby Collaborative. We understand that our health service is expected to fully participate by:
Designating a core team to attend all three in-person learning sessions. The team must include an obstetrician, midwife, consumer and member with quality improvement experience
Participating in all collaborative activities such as webinars, calls, emails and action learning
Testing changes and collecting data on measures at our health service
Reporting monthly and sharing learning with the collaborative.
	Name
	

	Title
	

	Signature
	

	Date
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